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March 04, 1993

Editor, Tsalagi Tsigilili 
Cherokees of New Mexico 
11713 San Jacinto Ave., N.E.
Albuquerque, New Mexico
Dear Friends:
Enclosed is a copy of a newsletter from the Cherokees of Houston I 
thought you would enjoy. They are a very active and wonderful 
group.
Also I noticed Dave Baldridge was interested in youth services. 
You might want to publish this listing of services for children and 
youth offered by the Cherokee Nation.
Best wishes. Hope all is well with you.
Sincerely,

Wilma P. Mankiller 
Principal Chief
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